
 

 

 
OUTLINE 
 
The roll out of the vaccinations programme for Covid-19 is dominating the 
work of the local NHS bodies and we receive detailed updates at each 
meeting.  At the last meeting we asked for a further update from Public 
Health/Vaccinations Steering Group. 
 
This is a fast-moving situation and to ensure that the briefing is as up to date 
as possible for 8th July officers will submit it to members on the 7th and it will 
be included in the published document folder and TABLED on the night. 
 
Attending for this item will be: 
 
Dr Sandra Husbands, Director of Public Health 
Siobhan Harper, Director of CCG Transition for C&H and SRO for the 
 Vaccinations  Steering Group 
 
 
ACTION 
 
The Commission is requested to give consideration to the briefing.   

 
Health in Hackney Scrutiny Commission 
 
8th July 2021 
 
Covid-19 – update from Public Health and CCG 
 

 
Item No 

 

4 


